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Pupil of the Week 

Times Tables Champions 

Writer of the Week 

Good Learner 

The lucky winner of Learner of the Week this week was Evie L from Indigo Class.  

Congratulations, a very big well done to you! 

Miss Hollick Noah P (Green) Miss Hollick Zac A  (Indigo) 

Miss Houlden Theo F  (Yellow) Mr Broadbent Jacob P (Red) 

Mr Palk Rita H  (Blue) Mrs Asaboro Connor T  (Orange) 

Yellow Theo F- For always being ready to learn and always having a smile on his face. 

Kina N  - For amazing work on number facts in Maths. 

Indigo Gabriel S - For persevering with learning throughout the week. 

Jack B - For co-operating well with others and always helping with the visual timetable. 

Green Eliza B - For co-operating well with others. 

Summer C - For always having a ‘can do’ attitude. 

Blue Evie R - For being helpful around the classroom. 
Alesha T - For showing perseverance in Maths lessons. 

Orange Mason C  -  For a fantastic achievement in Cross Country and always trying hard in all lessons. 

Dylan J - For excellent investigation skills in Science. 

Red Seb F - For having a great attitude to learning and always challenging himself to do his best. 

Ivy B - For wonderful presentations in all work and having a brilliant attitude. 

Yellow James C - For excellent understanding of the features of a myth. 

Indigo Tili-Rai S- For an amazing effort with her Newsround writing. 

Green Jayden K - For always challenging himself during writing lessons and self-editing his work. 

Blue Vavara A - For working incredibly hard in her English lessons and learning new vocabulary. 

Orange Lexi R - For excellent enquiry writing in Humanities. 

Red Annabelle H - For excellent writing in her Science Independent Enquiry. 

We have 4 classes this week who have reached over 96%. That’s fabulous! Our whole school 
attendance was 97.26%, which is fantastic. Yellow Class managed 100% so that is well worth 
a mention. A reminder that we have a class Pizza Party towards the end of term for the class 
who have had over 96% attendance the most times, so it’s something for the children to look 
forward to. It is very close between classes at the minute! We appreciate you sending your 

child in each and every day as this counts towards their class prize. We had 154 children with 
100% attendance so very well done to them. The individual winner was Lacey-Mae C (Green)

Well done!  


